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Administrator: Père Albin Arsenault 
Email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
Website: www.palmerroadparish.com 
         Bulletin: Jean Willcock 

         Housekeeper: MaryAnn Smith 
   

              Sunday Collection:  

      December 21, 2014: $2,509.00  

      Christmas:                   $150.00   

      Thank you for your generosity  
 

      

              Feast of the                                                                                            

.       The Holy Family of 

Jesus, Mary and Joseph 
                

     
  The child grew and became strong, filled with 

wisdom; and the favour of God was upon him.                                                     

Luke 2.40 

           News 
Annual General Retreat: The Annual General 

Retreat at Belcourt Center begins Friday, Jan 23, 

2015 at 7:00 p.m., and ends Sunday, Jan 25, 2015 

following lunch. The retreat will be led by Fr. Brian 

MacDougall and his topic will focus on prayer. For 

more information or to register, please call Belcourt 

Center at (902) 963-2877 or email 

belcourtlodge@gmail.com. 

 

World Day of Migrants and Refugees: Planning has 

begun for the World Day of Migrants and Refugees 

which will be celebrated on January 18, 2015. The 

theme for the World Day of Migrants 2015 

is “Church Without Frontiers, Mother to All”. As we 

continue to prepare for the coming of our Saviour, 

Jesus Christ during this time of Advent, let us be ever 

mindful that Joseph, Mary and Jesus were migrants 

and refugees themselves.  In our preparation for the 

birth of Jesus, let us pray for an open heart to 

discerning the call to the Sponsorship of Refugees in 

our world today that so desperately need our help, just 

as our Holy Family needed the help of others when 

they fled their home in fear of their own lives.  If the 

Holy Spirit moves you to do so, please contact Susan 

Nye-Brothers, SAH Coordinator for the Diocese of 

Charlottetown, at (902)- 368-8005 to speak further 

about how you might be able to join others in 

assisting our brothers and sisters across the globe to 

safety here in PEI. Let’s join together, with our 

Mother Mary, on January 18th to pray for all 

Migrants. God called ordinary people to assist the 

Holy Family in their migration... and He’s calling us 

to that same openness of heart and home for migrants 

in our world today. 

              Reminder   

  

 

Bulletin Deadline: Due to the holidays, bulletin 

announcements for Sunday, Jan 4 the deadline is 9 

a.m. Monday, Dec 29. 

       

Sunday Missals for 2015: The Sunday Missals for 

2015 are now on sale, $5 each. Thank you. 
 

Priests’ Benevolent Fund: Parishioners who are 

making contributions to the Priests’ 

Benevolent Fund Pension campaign are reminded that 

our auditors have told us that only  contributions 

received by December 31, 2014 are eligible to receive 

a receipt for contributions in the 2014 tax year. Once 

again thank you to all the generous individuals whose 

contributions continue to come in. If you have any 

questions or concerns please call 393-3441 or email 

georgemorrison@eastlink.ca   

     
 

  Thank you for your donation   

 

   Palmer Rd Church Repair Fund Donations 

   Christmas Stars:                       $1,225.00   

   IMO Armand Lavoie:               $1,040.00 

   House tours:                                 $500.00 

   IMO Darlene Gaudet  

   by the Ellsworth family:             $300.00 

   IMO Joe Dugay by Lorna &  

   Glen DesRoches & family:         $300.00 

   Anonymous:                               $100.00 

                                            
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

        Mass Schedule for New Year’s 

 

                    New Year’s Eve  

      Wednesday, December 31, 2014       

Palmer Rd                                               4 p.m. 

                                                                                   

                     New Year’s Day 

         Thursday, January 1, 2015  

Miminegash                                            9 a.m. 

Palmer Rd                                             11 a.m. 

                  
 
              MASS INTENTIONS 
Monday:       29/12                               10 a.m.  
Angeline Gaudet by Hermine & Nelson Deagle                                                         
Tuesday:       30/12                               9  a.m.  
Darlene Gaudet by Janette & Charlie Deagle 
Wednesday: 31/12        New Year’s Eve        
Palmer Rd                                               4 p.m.   
Wilfred Veno (A) by the family                
Thursday:      01/01   New Year’s Day  
Miminegash                                           9 a.m. 
For the People 
Palmer Rd                                             11 a.m.    
Departed family members by Roy & Helen McKenna                       
Friday:            02/01                           No Mass 
 

                Nativity of the Lord 
                 January 4, 2015 
 

Saturday:  03/01                            4:00 p.m. 
For the People 

Sunday:      04/01                   (M) 9:00 a.m.  
Wilbert J. Gallant by Allan & Betty Jean Savidant 
 (PR)11:00 a.m. 
Terry Laming by Royal Star Co-workers     
 

                                             
BULLETIN: Bulletin announcements accepted up to 
Tuesday at 12 Noon in written form or by  
email:palmerroadparish@gmail.com 

 
 

BAPTISMS: Baptism will be held the 2nd Sunday of 
each month at 12:30 Please Contact the Parish Office 
for information and to make arrangements. (882-
2622) or email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
 
Please Note: The weekday Mass will be cancelled 
when there is a funeral, but please remember that 
anyone can attend the funeral of a brother or sister 
in Christ.  The Mass Intention scheduled for that day 
will then be offered at a later date. 

 

Intention of the Holy Father, Pope Francis for  
December 
 

Christmas, hope for humanity: That the birth of the 

Redeemer may bring peace and hope to all people of 

good will. 

Parents: That parents may be true evangelizers, 

passing on to their children the precious gift of faith.  
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